
 

BILL SUMMARY 

2nd Session of the 58th Legislature 

 

 Bill No.: HB 2972 

 Version:  Introduced 

 Request Number:  8446 

 Author: Rep. West, Rick 

 Date: 2/28/2022 

 Impact:  No direct fiscal impact anticipated 

 

Research Analysis 

 

HB2972, as introduced, adds physician assistants and advanced practice registered nurses to the 

list of medical personnel authorized to provide a medical exemption from jury duty for a 

prospective juror.  

 

Prepared By: Quyen Do  

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

The measure, as introduced, would add physician assistants and advanced practice registered 

nurses to the list of individuals that can provide a medical release for prospective jurors. 

 

Upon review, no direct fiscal impact is anticipated from passage of the measure. 

 

Prepared By: Clayton Mayfield 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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